
Dear Council,

Thanks for the notification regarding the Development application for 3 Beaconsfield St 
Newport.

Should the DA be processed in a timely manner, what time frame could myself (living in a 
nearby property of 249 Barrenjoey Rd, Newport) expect the works to commence?

There was construction/landscaping in Beaconsfield st also opposite 249 Barrenjoey Rd a few 
years ago and this went on for 2 years including Saturdays and many Sundays. Is this what 
might be expected in this case?

What time limits could be expected and days of the week? -I’d appreciate any information 
available in this regard.

Many thanks
Michelle Spartalis

Sent: 5/08/2019 9:33:53 PM
Subject: Re: DA2019/0741


